

Dear Parent or Guardian of Intermediate Students.

The Corbett School District is now using Google Apps for Education in elementary grades, which means the following:

Elementary students in third, fourth and fifth grades at Corbett Grade School will now have Google Apps for Education accounts in school. These Google accounts will include Google Documents, Slides, Gmail, Sheets, and Forms. For the security and safety of your children, their Gmail account may not be used to send or receive email accounts outside of the Corbett School District if they are in elementary school. This means that parents will not be able to send emails to their students and vice-versa. This "walled garden" approach prevents students from using their Gmail account to contact individuals outside of our domain. (corbett.k12.or.us)

Google Apps for Education affords us many wonderful creativity and collaboration tools that we can use with our students. All students will review the Acceptable Use Policy and Procedures to ensure that they are clear of guidelines that will ensure safe and responsible use of district technology resources. We feel this is critical in continuing to provide educational opportunities that are appropriate for the 21st Century.

If you would like more information about Google Apps for Education, please visit this website: http://www.google.com/apps/intl/en/edu/k12.html

If you have any questions about our use of Google Apps for Education, please contact us using our email below.

Thank you,

DeeDee Hanes, Principal Corbett Grade School dhanes@corbett.k12.or.us

<u>ananoo a, oonoo a 12.onao</u>		
Please detach, sign, and return. Thank you!		
Check One:		
Yes, my child has permi Grade School.	ssion to have a Google Apps for Education	account for academic use at Corbett
No, my child does not he Corbett Grade School.	ave permission to have a Google Apps for E	Education account for academic use at
 Child's Name	 Parent/Guardian Signature	

Parent/Guardian Signature